
          May 9, 2007 

 
Bi-Annual Landscaping Completed in Plantation Estates 
 
The Bi-Annual Landscaping Project was completed last week in Plantation Estates by Dan's 
Landscaping. 
  
Recent improvement included: 
- Re-mulched 4 oak trees at the Barataria entrance behind our garden 
- Barataria entrance garden was newly landscaped and mulched 
- Both sides of the Parlange entrance gardens were overhauled 
- Garden lights repaired in the Barataria entrance garden 
- Sprinkler system on Parlange totally replaced (Labor cost donated compliments of John 
Combel) 
  
Related projects coming soon: 
1. Putting new sod to replace dead grass and mud at Parlange entrance garden 
2. Removal of 4 dead trees on Oak Alley Blvd. and re-planting new one's in their place 
3. Remove 2 leaning trees in Barataria entrance garden 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 


